
 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

Harvest has always been a special time where people have harvested, and been 

thankful for, the crops they have grown. In today’s world, many of us are lucky to buy 

our food from local shops and supermarkets.  

In celebration of harvest and linked to our school value of ‘Being a Force for Positive 

Change’, we have shared an assembly with the children and are collecting foods 

which we will donate to the North Enfield Foodbank to support families in need. 

The North Enfield Foodbank opened in April 2012 to help support those in our 

community facing a sudden crisis with food support. The foodbank is a project 

founded by Jubilee Church (www.jubileechurchlondon.org) and is supported by local 

churches and community groups, working together towards stopping hunger in our 

local area.  Individuals or families are referred to the foodbank by local organisations 

and care professionals in order to receive 3 days’ worth of nutritionally balanced food 

and support. 

  

 

If you are able to donate any foods (example foods seen 

on the example list), this would be greatly appreciated and 

go to support this wonderful work. A collection box will be 

placed in the school foyer or playground until Friday 27th 

September, for any donations.  

 

We thank you for your support. 

 

Mr Venn 

 

 


